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2- Except by permission of the pre
siding officer no member or other per-
son shall speak except to ask a ques
tion, or to introduce or speak to a
motion.

.'{. In the discusifon following the
introduction of a subject, no person
shall speak more than twice, or for a
longer time than five minutes, except
by a vote of the meeting.

1. When a question is under con-
sideration no motion shall be in or-
der except the following::—(1) To ad-
journ; (2) to postpone; (8) to amend.
These motioos take precedence in the
order named, and the first two shall
be decided without debate.

.>. Before the - ote is taken on any
motion or amendment the President
shall ask: "Is the meeting ready for
the question?" The motion shall not
be put so long as any member aesires
to speak and is in order. Any mem-
ber desirous of asking a question on
the subject introduced may do so
verbally, but if he desires to ask
more than two questions, he must
.submit them to the Secretary in
writi"g.
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